
                                                               
   

If you think you may have contracted the Corona Virus go to https://www.nhs.uk/ 
As always, in an emergency, do not hesitate:   - dial 911 or 999 
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Number of Current UK  
Covid -19 related 
deaths (as at 26.6.20)              

43,414 

Number of confirmed cases in 
East Lindsey District Council 
area 

165 
 

WELTON-LE-MARSH PARISH COUNCIL 
RESPONSE TO COVID-19 

 

EMERGENCY RESILIENCE GROUP (ERG) 
Bulletin No 7 Dated 27th June, 2020 

 

 

They think it’s all over….! 
 

      

 
  

Despite concerns from the Public Health and Scientific communities 
the Government is continuing to ease lockdown restrictions and 
only a few parts of the economy are still affected. Society itself has 
changed, and the hot weather and decision to half the 2 metre rule 
has led to scenes in Liverpool and on many beach resorts which have 
all but consigned social distancing to the dustbin.  

So will there be “a second spike” in Covid-19? 
Probably, but outbreaks will be localised and not involve the same 
degree of national lockdown as we have seen in the past three 
months. As many commentators are saying, it would be hard to 
put the Genie back in the bottle now.  
 

What happens next? 
County and District Councils now have systems in place 
for the monitoring of Covid-19. 

The Parish Council’s  “Emergency Resilience Group” (ERG) receive regular updates on the local situation and any 
changes in circumstances will be relayed through to our network. We can then quickly advise residents of what action 
we need to take if an outbreak occurs locally. This would probably take the form of one of these bulletins, but 
hopefully it won’t come to that. In the meantime, stay safe. 
    

The Wheel Inn Re-opening 
The Wheel Inn reopens at 12 noon on Saturday July 4th.  
 

Opening Hours: 
Saturday 12-2 (food) and 5-11 ( food till 9) 
Sunday  12-3 (food) 3-9 bar only, no food  
Monday  5-9 ( no food) 
Tuesday 5-9 ( no food) 
Wednesday  5-10 ( food till 9) 
Thursday  5-10 ( food till 9) 
Friday 5-11 ( food till 9) 
 

In order to comply with Government Guidelines, 
please pre-book for meals. 
 
Welcome back to all our customers with a new 
menu and a fresh new look inside  

Nick, Sue and the team  

 
 

Scrubs Update  
 

Thanks to your kind donations the Welton le Marsh 
sewing team completed 80 sets of scrubs, 45 scrub 
hats and 54 scrub washing bags plus 109 sets of 
scrubs cut for outworkers. 
 

These numbers have helped the total so far to 
reach 2109 items that have been sent to the 
Skegness and Boston areas. 
 
Scrubs Offer 
 

Whilst sewing continues the team have offered 
to produce three-ply facemasks free of charge 
to local people. If you would like to place and 
order for your household to supplement the 
one received in your Resilience Pack recently 
then please contact David on 07849 856444 

 

Please note that 
we will still be 
offering takeaways 
via our phone 
number, 01754 
890283  
 
 


